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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 4:36 PM
To: 'Sonia Baez-Hernandez'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docke Nos 20200053 20200054 20200056

Good Afternoon, Sonia Baez-Hernandez 
                                               
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos 20200053, 20200054, 
20200056 and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: <soniabaezhernandez@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 4:20 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docke Nos 20200053 20200054 20200056 

 

Dear Commissioner, 

Energy efficiency programs are fundamental to low income communities to keep the cost of energy affordable. 
The program must include an educational program, weatherization (lighting, showereheads, faucet aerators, 
and electronics and heavily on appliances equipment). It will be great to promote solar energy and that saved 
energy (kilowatts) should be developed into entrepreneur programs for low income communities. To develop 
programs addressing the need of low- income communities and reduce emission means planning transition 
toward adaptation to groups that are excluded from the COMPAC. 

Best,  

Sonia Baez-Hernandez 

 
--  
Peace,  
Sonia Baez-Hernandez 
954 937-5046 
 
"Climate change is the greatest threat to human rights in the 21st century."  Mary Robinson 




